Frigid Digit
Severn Sailing Association - Fleet 329,
Annapolis, Maryland
Ovtobrt 15-16, 2010

H Buw’!sall m-mmm

42f 1542 Starck, David
2 01/ 14821 Proctor, Ched 2 B 3 & 15.00
3 11/ 14036 Coplan, Justin 1 10 1 4 16.00
4 49/ 15449 Terhune, Allan 4 1 g 3 17.00
5 48/ 14548 S5A  Guth, Jon 7 2 10 = 25.00
6 40/ 15240 55A Constants, Steve 10 £ 4 3 28.00
7 32f 15142 Al=glm, Nabeel 9 3 13 10 37.00
8 83/ 15083 Werner, Jason 16 4 7 11 38.00
g 45f 14833 Faus, John 13 7 12 7 39.00
10 19/ 14719 Bogardus, Bill 12 12 2 15 43.00
11 16/ 15016 S5A  Brickell, Jamie 5 11 22 £ 47.00
12 25f 15425 S548  Friebele, Joe 17 19 & a8 50.00
13 59/ 15159 Hansen, Frank 14 8 8 29/DNS 59.00
14 97f 15197 Reiser, Matt 11 15 16 17 50.00
15 66/ 14566 Gallagher, Frank g 22 14 18 62.00
15 24f 15024 Prior, Trevor 15 14 15 15 63.00
17 12/ 14900 S5A  Hurban, Gary 6 17 21 21 55.00
13 31715131 Phelan, Patrick 15 15 23 12 55.00
19 05/ 15055 Hutchison, Hugh 23 13 17 13 66.00
20 23/ 14923 Jones, Jack 18 20 11 19 58.00
21 69/ 15406 S5A  Keyworth, Tyler 20 15 15 20 76.00
22 7715377 Glenn, George 21 24 15 23 87.00
23 86/ 15386 S5A Boaz, Mark 29/DNC 23 24 14 90.00
24 21f 14221 S5A  Whitzon, Mark 22 25 25 24 96.00
25 88/ 14588 S5A  \irgin, Greg 29/DNS 26 20 22 97.00
25 76/ 15276 SSA  Lange, Jonathan 24 21 26 29/DNF 100.00
27 63/ 15363 S5A  Kelly, Greg 25 27 27 25 104,00
28 55/ 5249 S548  Bielefeld, Jim 29/DNC  29/DNC  29/DNC  29/DNC 116.00

What a great weekend of beautiful weather, =ailing, and friends in Annapolis, MD. The 59th annual Frigid Digit
regatta did not disappoint. After a quick sail out to the racecourse, the race committee sent everyone back to
the dock due to the high winds; we stayed on shore Saturday and enjoyed the town of Annapolis, the Naval
Academy, boat show, etc. 554 provided super hospitality, free beer and a nice cookout. The RC mowved
Sunday’s start time up and was able to get in four nice races in a 10-15 kt westerly.

My team of Jody and Ian, once again, did a super job on the boat, making my job in the back easy. They are
truly a thrill to sail with. I am a lucky skipper!

Many thanks to Fleet 329 and the core group of Lightning sailors and members who really make it tick there.

We always look forward to coming back to 554. Speaking of coming back, next year marks the 60th Frigid Digit
regatta. The 55A folks are already promoting it! If wou have sailed the regatta in the past, please come again
next yvear. If vou have never been to Annapolis in October, I urge you to support the regatta and come =see
what you have been missing. It's a real treat.

David Starchk



